Message from General Co-chair

Dear Esteemed Guests and Participants,

On behalf of PTT Public Company Limited and one of the
Conference General Co-Chairs, it gives me great pleasure to offer
a heartfelt welcome to all participants of the 2023 IEEE-PES 15th Asia
Pacific Power and Energy Engineering Conference, scheduled to

take place in Chiang Mai, Thailand from December 6-9, 2023.

This esteemed conference serves as an invaluable forum for
researchers, engineers, scholars, and industry experts to gather and

| exchange innovative ideas, pioneering research, and creative

solutions within the dynamic realm of power and energy

engineering.

The sharing of knowledge and expertise at this event will play a crucial role in shaping the
future of the power and energy sector. As the host nation, Thailand is privileged to welcome

esteemed professionals from across the globe to our splendid city of Chiang Mai.

We are dedicated to ensuring that this conference delivers a stimulating and enriching
experience for all participants. We express our deep appreciation to the IEEE Power & Energy
Society and all supporting organizations for their unwavering commitment and hard work in

bringing this event to fruition.

| am confident that the 2023 IEEE-PES 15th Asia Pacific Power and Energy Engineering
Conference will not only facilitate the exchange of best practices but also cultivate enduring

collaborations and partnerships that will propel positive change in the global energy sphere.

We anficipate your active involvement and valuable contributions, and we trust that your time

in Chiang Mai will be both productive and rewarding.

Warm regards,

APPEEC 2023 General Co-Chair

Avuttapol Rerkpiboon - Chief Executive Officer PTT Public Company Limited



